September 2, 2018

Federal Communications Commission
Media Bureau

Box 979089

St. Louis, Missouri 63197-9000

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this application for a Special Temporary Authority request on behalf of the following
station:

Call sign WCWS-FM

Facility ID 65558

FRN 0010574556

Name: The College of Wooster
Community: Wooster, OH

We have encountered a repeated number of technical difficulties with our tower service as well as the
recent resignation of staff who had the necessary skill sets to maintain the radio equipment and
oversight of the station. We would like Special Temporary Authority to remain off the air for up to 180
days to determine if the issues can be resolved.

We also certify compliance (answering YES) with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act as provided below.

Answer YES if all parties to the application are in compliance with Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21
U.5.C. Section 862, the federal law which provides federal and state court judges the discretion to deny federal
benefits to individuals convicted of offenses consisting of the distribution of controlled substances. For a definition
of "party” for these purposes, see 47 C.F.R. Section 1.2002(b). See also Amendment of Part 1 of the Commission’s Rules
to Implement Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 6 FCC Rcd 7551, 57 Fed. Reg. 00186 (1991).

YES NO

By checking yes, the applicant certifies that, in the case of an individual applicant, he or she is not subject to a denial
of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C.
862, or, in the case of a non-individual applicant (e.g.. corporation, partnership or other unincorporated association),
no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to that
section. For the definition of a party for these purposes, see 47 C.F.R. Section 1.2002(b).

| certify that the statements made in this application are true, complete, and correct to the best of my knowledge and
belief, and are made in good faith.



Please contact me at ajohnston@wooster.edu or 330-263-2141 if additional information is required.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Angela K. Jotunston

Angela K. Johnston

Chief of Staff and Secretary of the College
Officer of the College

Office of the President

The College of Wooster

Wooster, OH 44691
ajohnston@wooster.edu

330-263-2141
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